
Project Update: May 2015 
 
The project of beekeeping and restoration of Magombera forest is going on. 
 
We train students and local people on importance of the forest, how to conserve the forest, 
what are the threats affecting the forest and much more. The training on various issues 
about the project will be stage by stage. 
 
We also start preparing beehives in participation with students and local people so that they 
can be aware of good beehives for modern beekeeping.  
 

 

 


